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Good morning Gentleman,

I hope you are doing well. I have been trying to close out the permits for the past few years and it 

seems there are side issues which keep delaying this. Most recently, in December, I brought in the 

revised as-is plans to re-open the permit for the purpose of closing it, and was informed I did not have 

enough copies. I received a six month extension and by the time the architect had them ready we were 

in full blown Covid. On July tenth, we brought the plans to the city and as per someone the attendee 

spoke with, we left them in the tent with the appropriate paperwork and were told that they would 

speak to code enforcement and let them know we were in the process closing the permit and that 

someone would get back to us soon and explain to us the next step. In the meantime, I have not heard 

back from anyone, but we have been given a few notices we are in violation.

I need some direction here as there is not much I can do at this time as I do not have the plans, nor the 

name of who received the plans. I have been trying to close this out for a long time and would like to 

finally get this finished.

I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Menachem Fellig


